
 

Issue 16: 2023- 24  

2nd February 

 

 Harry for two 

amazing 

pages of 

writing! 

 

 

   

    February is LGBT+ History Month  

• 6th February - Safer Internet Day 

• 19th February - Half term 

• 26th February - Back to School 
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 Mikei             

for his work in       

English this 

week. 

 What a wonderful week we’ve had! 

There’s been some brilliant work done in class by 

our children. Check out who got the WOWs below! 

On Friday, it was fantastic to see all the different 

characters from stories, to celebrate National      

Storytelling Week! Some were well known, and 

some were our own creations!  

 

 Lucas   
for his        

incredible 

sewing. 

Mrs Porter read 

her favourite 

story to all the 

classes. 

Kenzo was Rocky 
Balboa 

Mr Beddow 

and Tyla were 

Batman 

Nathan and 

Troy were 

Spiderman 

Mr Drohan was 

Fireman Sam 

Rogan 
(Harry Potter) 

T-JJ was a frog 

Ben was an 

elephant 

TJ was The Cat 

in the Hat 

Mr Spackman 

was Jesus 

Miss Rackham 

was Willy Wonka 

Miss Spencer was The Blue Crayon 

Miss Butler was 

Winnie the Pooh 

Miss Allen was          

Professor      

McGonnagal 

Miss Knight 

was a knight 

Miss Lemmon 

and Lucas were 

pirates 

 

Jack for his   

independent 

English work 

and sewing. 

For having a great 

week of 4s and 5s! 

Two weeks in a row!  

We’re so proud of you! 




